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Kathy Cooper

From: Carlene Hender [carhender@FLTCPNH.org]

Sent: Wednesday, May 30, 2007 9:00 AM

To: IRRC

Subject: CEU Proposed Regulations

After reading the proposed CEU regulations, I have a concern regarding the $75.00 per CEU charge. This is cost
prohibitive for many nurses. When you add that to the cost of joining the ANA many nurses will have difficulty
with this charge. Please reconsider. If there are any other proposals on the table, I would very much like to read
those proposals.

I thank you for your time and trouble.

Respectively your,

Carlene N. Hender, RN
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